
State System review on-schedule; Phase 3 underway  
 
The State System’s strategic review is moving along as planned and is on-schedule. 
NCHEMS—the consultant assisting the Board of Governors with the strategic review—has 
visited every university in the State System and has held meetings with numerous stakeholders. 
NCHEMS is beginning Phase 3 of the strategic review, which will include analysis of the data 
collected. This will help shape the recommendations that NCHEMS will provide to the Board of 
Governors this summer.  
 
Even during this phase, additional input will continue to be collected. Students, faculty, staff, and 
anyone interested in providing input into the strategic system review may visit 
www.NCHEMSproject.com/system-review  to provide ideas, insights, and opinions directly to 
the NCHEMS team using a webform on that site. 
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